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Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA4270.1 

Date of response: 20 March 2019 
 
Request and Response: 
 
I was wondering if i could get an update when the command unit's are being replaced and to what 
specification 

Thank you for your request regarding the replacement of the London Fire Brigade (LFB) Command Units. 

In response our fleet team have confirmed that as yet we do not have any dates set for replacements of the 
current command units. The project is working through the operational and technical requirements and only 
once they are completed will we be able to go out to the market for suppliers’ proposals. 

I'm sorry I could not be of more help on this occasion. Should you have any further questions do let me 
know. 
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